
 
September  2025 

BISHOP & ASSOCIATES 
WORKERS COMPENSATION INSURANCE 

GENERAL LIABILITY  

NYS PAID FAMILY LEAVE 

CYBER INSURANCE 

Dear ROC Member: 

Todd’s reputation precedes him: ROC membership is priority ONE. 

The ROC Board of Directors fully supports Todd and Bishop Associates in conjunction with the 

insurance programs he brings to the Restaurant Operator’s Cooperative. His honest and 

straightforward approach has been Todd’s hallmark throughout the last 26 years. 

 

Please do yourself a favor, give Todd and Bishop Associates your time and attention.  His 

dedication to the welfare of ROC has never waivered and we certainly appreciate that. 

 

Todd continues to offer an aggressive program for Workers Compensation coverage, General 

Liability and the NYS DBL-Paid Family Leave programs and is now introducing Cyber Insurance.   

 

In today’s world, Cyber Security is imperative.  Bishop Associates offers a range of cyber 

policies tailored to be budget conscious, giving you essential protection without breaking the 

bank.   

 

ROC members also receive monetary rewards when choosing a participating vendor.  Bishop 

Associates proudly give back to ROC every year since 1998.  For further information regarding 

the endorsed programs, please feel free to contact the ROC office at 518-456-9000 or call 

Todd Bishop directly at 518-424-7158 

 

Sincerely, 

 

ROC Board of Directors 


